
 

 

 

The Royal College of Surgeons of Edinburgh’s Faculty of Surgical Trainers and Imperial 

College London’s Diploma and Masters in Surgical Education  

Surgical Education | Study | Imperial College London 

The Faculty of Surgical Trainers is delighted to offer its members the opportunity to benefit from a 

20% discount on the full cost fees associated with either the Diploma or Masters in Surgical 

Education at Imperial College London. Please note that there are a limited number of discounted 

places available and these will be allocated according to date of application and at the discretion of 

the Faculty. 

To be considered for one of the discounted places, simply complete the course application. Under 

the section titled ‘How are you intending to fund your studies, please state: “Applied for FST 

Member Bursary” followed by your RCSEd College Reference Number.  

 

Your RCSEd College Reference Number can be found by logging-in to your account on the RCSEd 

website here: https://www.rcsed.ac.uk/.  

If you have already applied for entry to the Diploma or Masters course but did not include details of 

your FST membership and wish to be considered for a discounted place then please contact the 

Faculty by email as soon as possible: fst@rcsed.ac.uk.  

The deadline for applications to Imperial College is 01 August 2023.  
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